

City of Anaheim

HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

October 12, 2012

The Honorable Thomas J. Borris Presiding Judge Orange County Superior Court 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

RE: 2011-2012 Orange County Grand Jury Report – "Transparency Breaking

Up Compensation Fog - But Why Hide Pension Costs?"

Dear Judge Borris:

On behalf of the Mayor of the City of Anaheim, we respectfully request an extension to the City's response to the 2011-2012 Orange County Grand Jury Report – "Transparency Breaking Up Compensation Fog – But Why Hide Pension Costs?" findings.

We would like to request an extension until October 31, 2012, which would allow more time to accurately respond to the Orange County Grand Jury Report.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kristine Ridge

Human Resources Director